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Ew‘y‘ Gma” Phorranee Dao <phorraneedao@gmail.com>

RE: Invitation: Webinar on Redefining Media Content Through Transmedia
Storytelling

Hamdhoon <hamdhoon@abu.org.my> Thu, Mar 16, 2017 at 11:49 AM
Cc: beniko@abu.org.my

Dear Colleagues, .

As you have signed up for our previous webinars, we thought you might be interested in our upcoming webinar on
‘Redefining Media Content Through Transmedia Storytelling.’ Please refer to the email below for more
information and the registration link.

We hope to see you in our next webinar session on 29 March 2017.
Save the date and sign up today!

Best regards,

Hamdhoon

From: Hamdhoon [mailto: hamdhoon@abu.org.my]

Sent: Thursday, 16 March, 2017 12:34 PM

Cc: 'beniko@abu.org.my'

Subject: Invitation: Webinar on Redefining Media Content Through Transmedia Storytelling
Importance: High

WEBINAR: REDEFINING MEDIA CONTENT THROUGH
TRANSMEDIA STORYTELLING

To: ABU Liaison Officers
Dear Colleagues,
Greetings from ABU Secretariat in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia!

We are pleased to inform you that the next session in ABU webinar series is scheduled for
Wednesday, 29 March 2017 at 3 p.m. Kuala Lumpur time (GMT+8). Based on the main take-
aways from the recently concluded ABU New Media Masterclass in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, the next
session in ABU Webinar Series will explore the topic of ‘Redefining Media Content Through
Transmedia Storytelling.’



Featuring a presentation on the topic followed by discussion, the webinar will focus on the following:

o The realm of transmedia storytelling with relevant examples
. Using transmedia tools and concepts to enhance your content

o New ways of telling stories for audiences: how to tell a story using different media and giving
the story multiple layers

There is no registration fee for this event.

We would like to invite your organisation to join this interactive webinar and learn more about how
media content is constantly evolving in the multi-platform universe that we live in today.

Kindly register for the webinar through the link provided below latest by 28 March 2017.

Registration Link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2289859790010175490

If you have any questions regarding the webinar, please feel free to contact me.

We look forward to your organisation’s participation in the webinar.

To learn more about ABU Webinar series, please visit: http://www.abu.org.my/Pfogramme-@-webinars.aspx

Thank you and best regards,

Hamdhoon Rashad (Mr)
Project Manager New Media

Asia-Pacific Broadcasting Union

2nd Floor. IPPTAR Building. Angkasapuri
50614 Kuala Lumpur. Malaysia

Tel. 603-22822480/5713

Fax: 603-2282 5292

www.abu.org.my
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